Hot Line Number 200 - 5 August 2021

A milestone is reached - 200 editions since 20 July 2017



President's Forum

Marker Convenor – I'm pleased to report, Margaret Gray will be our Marker Convenor for the big events that require such support, except for the U26's which Hamish Wilson will oversee.

Gardens – The gardens are being tidied, with greenery trimmed, and some planting around the outside of Orchard Green – thanks John Reese and helpers

Friday night social time - Thank you Trevor Paterson for providing sausage rolls for the folk attending last Friday which were very much appreciated.

Opening Day - 4th September, only a few weeks away now!

Catering

A big thank to those who have stepped forward to help in kitchen duties - Gaye Bunting to do the pantry and milk and the Thursday night Under 5's, Kazumi Cuthbertson to do the ice cream fridge. Jan Harmon, Jenny Christie and Philippa Johnstone to do the Legal Secretary's meetings.

There are still opportunities for other members (male & female) to assist in this area – contact Philippa or Brenda to discuss.

Umpire's Corner

Question (LXII)

A team has to travel to a neutral venue for a game. One of their players fails to arrive and the team has not taken an eligible substitute with them. What should happen?

Answer

Wait for a maximum of 30 minutes (or shorter time if stated in the Conditions of Play) to see if the missing player arrives. If the player does not arrive, then the game is forfeited. (Law 39.1.2)

Question (LXIII)

When has play started in a game?















Avonhead Veterinary Clinic

Avonhead Pharmacy



Men's Championship survey

See below a link to the Men's club championship survey. If you could take a couple of minutes to complete, that would be much appreciated

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GHBDZTZ

Sponsors of the week



Steve will look after the work required



motel For those extra guests or visiting bowlers. Just across the park, close to the Club

Bar Duty

The roster for next week is as follows:

Monday 9thAugust, John Hay(also shift manager for the week)

Friday 13th August, Paul Beecroft 4.00 to 6.30 Saturday 14th August Cameron Wood 4.00 to 6.30

Club Hire

The Lounge has been hired this Saturday night so could members please leave by 6-45pm.

Tokyo 2020

Well done to the New Zealand Olympians who have performed well and will continue to do so on the world's sporting stage that is Tokyo 2020.

6 Gold, 4 Silver and 5 Bronze with 3 days of competition to go followed by the Paralympic Games.



